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Comments: I believe allowing e-bikes on non-motorized trails is a mistake. Allowing e-bikes will increase traffic

and trash, damage trails, and put hikers and horseback riders at risk. It opens the door to motorbikes, then ATVs.

Already, there are groups "for balanced use" that are pushing for more and more access and to increase the

number of motorized trails. Once these wild places are gone, they are gone forever. The number of places one

can hike or ride a horse without the thrum of an engine grows vanishingly small. Things are going to change very

fast within the next few years when it comes to public lands and on this matter we cannot move an inch. There is

no coming back from it. 

 

 

 


